
OFFICIAL NOTICE
PUBLIC TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT FOR PRIMARY ELECTION

I, Brian McKenzie, Davis County Clerk, hereby give notice that a public test will be held to verify the voting
devices and tabulation equipment being used for the election will accurately count votes cast for all offices
and measures. Anyone desiring to witness the testing is invited to attend, beginning at 10:00 a.m. August 4,
2023 at the Davis County Administration Building - 61 South Main Street, Room #202 Farmington, UT.

For more information visit www.DavisVotes.com, or call 801-451-3589.

http://www.davisvotes.com

